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  Artscience David Edwards,2010-03-20 Scientists are famous for believing in
the proven and peer-accepted, the very ground that pioneering artists often
subvert; they recognize correct and incorrect where artists see only true and
false. And yet in some individuals, crossover learning provides a remarkable
kind of catalyst to innovation that sparks the passion, curiosity, and
freedom to pursue--and to realize--challenging ideas in culture, industry,
society, and research. This book is an attempt to show how innovation in the
post-Google generation is often catalyzed by those who cross a conventional
line so firmly drawn between the arts and the sciences. David Edwards
describes how contemporary creators achieve breakthroughs in the arts and
sciences by developing their ideas in an intermediate zone of human
creativity where neither art nor science is easily defined. These creators
may innovate in culture, as in the development of new forms of music
composition (through use of chaos theory), or, perhaps, through pioneering
scientific investigation in the basement of the Louvre. They may innovate in
research institutions, society, or industry, too. Sometimes they experiment
in multiple environments, carrying a single idea to social, industrial, and
cultural fruition by learning to view traditional art-science barriers as a
zone of creativity that Edwards calls artscience. Through analysis of
original stories of artscience innovation in France, Germany, and the United
States, he argues for the development of a new cultural and educational
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environment, particularly relevant to today's need to innovate in
increasingly complex ways, in which artists and scientists team up with
cultural, industrial, social, and educational partners.
  Creating ArtScience Collaboration Claudia Schnugg,2019-02-28 How can
artist-scientist collaboration be of value to science and technology
organizations? This innovative book is one of the first to address this
question and the emerging field of art-science collaboration through an
organizational and managerial lens. With extensive experience collaborating
with and advising institutions to develop artist in residency programs, the
author highlights how art-science collaboration is such a powerful
opportunity for forward-thinking consultants, managers and institutions.
Using real-life examples alongside cutting edge research, this book presents
a number of cases where these interactions have fostered creativity and led
to heightened innovation and value for organizations. As well as creating a
blueprint for successful partnerships it provides insights into the
managerial and practical issues when creating art-science programs.
Invaluable to scholars and practitioners interested in the potential of art-
science collaboration, the reader will be shown how to take an innovative
approach to creativity in their organization or research, and the ways in
which art-science collaborations can mutually benefit artists, scientists and
companies alike.
  ArtScience Museum Singapore Szan Tan,2022-03-14 * Explores the architecture
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and history of ArtScience Museum Singapore, the cultural heart of Marina Bay
Sands* The museum has staged large-scale exhibitions by some of the world's
most famous artists, including Leonardo da Vinci, M.C. Escher, Salvador Dalí,
Andy Warhol and Vincent van Gogh* Part of Art Spaces, Scala's popular series
of pocket-sized books on the architecture and history of buildings housing
art and culture collectionsArtScience Museum is the cultural heart of Marina
Bay Sands in Singapore and explores the intersection between art, science,
technology and culture. Since its opening in February 2011, ArtScience Museum
has staged large-scale exhibitions by some of the world's most famous
artists, including Leonardo da Vinci, M.C. Escher, Salvador Dalí, Andy Warhol
and Vincent van Gogh. Other signifiant exhibitions have explored aspects of
science and technology - from particle physics and big data to robotics,
palaeontology, marine biology and space science.
  Routledge Handbook of Art, Science, and Technology Studies Hannah Star
Rogers,Megan K Halpern,Dehlia Hannah,Kathryn de Ridder-Vignone,2021-12-22 Art
and science work is experiencing a dramatic rise coincident with burgeoning
Science and Technology Studies (STS) interest in this area. Science has
played the role of muse for the arts, inspiring imaginative reconfigurations
of scientific themes and exploring their cultural resonance. Conversely, the
arts are often deployed in the service of science communication,
illustration, and popularization. STS scholars have sought to resist the
instrumentalization of the arts by the sciences, emphasizing studies of
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theories and practices across disciplines and the distinctive and
complementary contributions of each. The manifestation of this commonality of
creative and epistemic practices is the emergence of Art, Science, and
Technology Studies (ASTS) as the interdisciplinary exploration of
art–science. This handbook defines the modes, practices, crucial literature,
and research interests of this emerging field. It explores the questions,
methodologies, and theoretical implications of scholarship and practice that
arise at the intersection of art and STS. Further, ASTS demonstrates how the
arts are intervening in STS. Drawing on methods and concepts derived from STS
and allied fields including visual studies, performance studies, design
studies, science communication, and aesthetics and the knowledge of
practicing artists and curators, ASTS is predicated on the capacity to see
both art and science as constructions of human knowledge- making.
Accordingly, it posits a new analytical vernacular, enabling new ways of
seeing, understanding, and thinking critically about the world. This handbook
provides scholars and practitioners already familiar with the themes and
tensions of art–science with a means of connecting across disciplines. It
proposes organizing principles for thinking about art–science across the
sciences, social sciences, humanities, and arts. Encounters with art and
science become meaningful in relation to practices and materials manifest as
perceptual habits, background knowledge, and cultural norms. As the chapters
in this handbook demonstrate, a variety of STS tools can be brought to bear
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on art–science so that systematic research can be conducted on this unique
set of knowledge-making practices.
  New Art and Science Affinities Andrea Grover,2011
  Art and Science (Second Edition) Eliane Strosberg,2013-09-03 An abundantly
illustrated history of the dynamic interaction between the arts and sciences,
and how it has shaped our world. Today, art and science are often defined in
opposition to each other: one involves the creation of individual aesthetic
objects, and the other the discovery of general laws of nature. Throughout
human history, however, the boundaries have been less clearly drawn:
knowledge and artifacts have often issued from the same source, the head and
hands of the artisan. And artists and scientists have always been linked, on
a fundamental level, by their reliance on creative thinking. Art and Science
is the only book to survey the vital relationship between these two fields of
endeavor in its full scope, from prehistory to the present day. Individual
chapters explore how science has shaped architecture in every culture and
civilization; how mathematical principles and materials science have
underpinned the decorative arts; how the psychology of perception has spurred
the development of painting; how graphic design and illustration have evolved
in tandem with methods of scientific research; and how breakthroughs in the
physical sciences have transformed the performing arts. Some 265
illustrations, ranging from masterworks by Dürer and Leonardo to the dazzling
vistas revealed by fractal geometry, complement the wide-ranging text. This
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new edition of Art and Science has been updated to cover the ongoing
convergence of art and technology in the digital age, a convergence that has
led to the emergence of a new type of creator, the “cultural explorer” whose
hybrid artworks defy all traditional categorization. It will make thought-
provoking reading for students and teachers, workers in creative and
technical fields, and anyone who is curious about the history of human
achievement.
  Artscience Clarissa Ai Ling Lee,2021
  Practicing Art/Science Philippe Sormani,Guelfo Carbone,Priska
Gisler,2018-07-11 Over the last two decades, multiple initiatives of
transdisciplinary collaboration across art, science, and technology have seen
the light of day. Why, by whom, and under what circumstances are such
initiatives promoted? What does their experimental character look like - and
what can be learned, epistemologically and institutionally, from probing the
multiple practices of art/science at work? In answer to the questions raised,
Practicing Art/Science contrasts topical positions and insightful case
studies, ranging from the detailed investigation of art at the nanoscale to
the material analysis of Leonardo’s Mona Lisa and its cracked smile. In so
doing, this volume brings to bear the practice turn in science and technology
studies on the empirical investigation of multifaceted experimentation across
contemporary art, science, and technology in situ. Against the background of
current discourse on artistic research, the introduction not only explains
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the particular relevance of the practice turn in STS to tackle the
interdisciplinary task at hand, but offers also a timely survey of varying
strands of artistic experimentation. In bringing together ground-breaking
studies from internationally renowned scholars and upcoming researchers in
sociology, art theory and artistic practice, as well as history and
philosophy of science, Practicing Art/Science will be essential reading for
practitioners and professionals in said fields, as well as postgraduate
students and representatives of higher education and research policy more
broadly.
  Breaking the Mind Barrier Todd Siler,1992 Drawing on a range of disciplines
from art to Zen Buddhism to theoretical physics, Siler explores how we decode
the universe by decoding the brain--and vice versa. Using his internationally
acclaimed artworks, the first visual artist to receive a Ph.D. from MIT shows
that the things we create are reflections of the brain itself, while the
brain is a reflection of the larger universe. Photographs and line drawings
throughout.
  Post-Specimen Encounters Between Art, Science and Curating Edward
Juler,Alistair Robinson,2021-01-12 Examines how scientific objects in museums
and other collections act as inspiration to contemporary art practice, its
histories, curating and aesthetics. Cross-disciplinary essays from leading
arts professionals explore how scientific encounters in museums provoke new
modes of creative thinkingabout art, science and curating. 84 col. illus.
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  Art, Science, and the Politics of Knowledge Hannah Star Rogers,2022-05-17
How the tools of STS can be used to understand art and science and the
practices of these knowledge-making communities. In Art, Science, and the
Politics of Knowledge, Hannah Star Rogers suggests that art and science are
not as different from each other as we might assume. She shows how the tools
of science and technology studies (STS) can be applied to artistic practice,
offering new ways of thinking about people and objects that have largely
fallen outside the scope of STS research. Arguing that the categories of art
and science are labels with specific powers to order social worlds—and that
art and science are best understood as networks that produce knowledge—Rogers
shows, through a series of cases, the similarities and overlapping practices
of these knowledge communities. The cases, which range from nineteenth-
century artisans to contemporary bioartists, illustrate how art can provide
the basis for a new subdiscipline called art, science, and technology studies
(ASTS), offering hybrid tools for investigating art–science collaborations.
Rogers’s subjects include the work of father and son glassblowers, the
Blaschkas, whose glass models, produced in the nineteenth century for use in
biological classification, are now displayed as works of art; the physics
photographs of documentary photographer Berenice Abbott; and a bioart lab
that produces work functioning as both artwork and scientific output.
Finally, Rogers, an STS scholar and contemporary art–science curator, draws
on her own work to consider the concept of curation as a form of critical
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analysis.
  Exploring the Invisible Lynn Gamwell,2020-03-17 How science changed the way
artists understand reality Exploring the Invisible shows how modern art
expresses the first secular, scientific worldview in human history. Now fully
revised and expanded, this richly illustrated book describes two hundred
years of scientific discoveries that inspired French Impressionist painters
and Art Nouveau architects, as well as Surrealists in Europe, Latin America,
and Japan. Lynn Gamwell describes how the microscope and telescope expanded
the artist's vision into realms unseen by the naked eye. In the nineteenth
century, a strange and exciting world came into focus, one of microorganisms
in a drop of water and spiral nebulas in the night sky. The world is also
filled with forces that are truly unobservable, known only indirectly by
their effects—radio waves, X-rays, and sound-waves. Gamwell shows how artists
developed the pivotal style of modernism—abstract, non-objective art—to
symbolize these unseen worlds. Starting in Germany with Romanticism and
ending with international contemporary art, she traces the development of the
visual arts as an expression of the scientific worldview in which humankind
is part of a natural web of dynamic forces without predetermined purpose or
meaning. Gamwell reveals how artists give nature meaning by portraying it as
mysterious, dangerous, or beautiful. With a foreword by Neil deGrasse Tyson
and a wealth of stunning images, this expanded edition of Exploring the
Invisible draws on the latest scholarship to provide a global perspective on
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the scientists and artists who explore life on Earth, human consciousness,
and the space-time universe.
  Exploring the Invisible Lynn Gamwell,2002 This sumptuous and stunningly
illustrated book shows through words and images how directly, profoundly, and
indisputably modern science has transformed modern art. Beginning in the mid-
nineteenth century, a strange and exciting new world came into focus--a world
of microorganisms in myriad shapes and colors, prehistoric fossils, bizarre
undersea creatures, spectrums of light and sound, molecules of water, and
atomic particles. Exploring the Invisible reveals that the world beyond the
naked eye--made visible by advances in science--has been a major inspiration
for artists ever since, influencing the subjects they choose as well as their
techniques and modes of representation. Lynn Gamwell traces the evolution of
abstract art through several waves, beginning with Romanticism. She shows how
new windows into telescopic and microscopic realms--combined with the growing
explanatory importance of mathematics and new definitions of beauty derived
from science--broadly and profoundly influenced Western art. Art increasingly
reflected our more complex understanding of reality through increasing
abstraction. For example, a German physiologist's famous demonstration that
color is not in the world but in the mind influenced Monet's revolutionary
painting with light. As the first wave of enthusiasm for science crested,
abstract art emerged in Brussels and Munich. By 1914, it could be found from
Moscow to Paris. Throughout the book are beautiful images from both science
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and art--some well known, others rare--that reveal the scientific sources
mined by Impressionist and Symbolist painters, Art Nouveau sculptors and
architects, Cubists, and other nineteenth- and twentieth-century artists.
With a foreword by astronomer Neil deGrasse Tyson, Exploring the Invisible
appears in an age when both artists and scientists are exploring the deepest
meanings of life, consciousness, and the universe.
  The Book of the Pearl George Frederick Kunz,Charles Hugh Stevenson,1908
  The Art of Science Richard Hamblyn,2011-12-01 What these extracts are,
first and foremost, are stories of discovery. The Art of Science is not
necessarily a book about great scientific theories, complicated equations, or
grand old men (or women) in their laboratories; instead, it's about the
places we draw our inspiration from; it's about daily routines and sudden
flashes of insight; about dedication, and - sometimes - desperation; and the
small moments, questions, quests, clashes, doubts and delights that make us
human. From Galileo to Lewis Carroll, from Humphry Davy to Charles Darwin,
from Marie Curie to Stephen Jay Gould, from rust to snowflakes, from the
first use of the word scientist to the first computer, from why the sea is
salty to Newtonian physics for women, The Art of Science is a book about
people, rather than scientists per se, and as such, it's a book about
politics, passion and poetry. Above all, it's a book about the good that
science can - and does - do.
  Energized Artscience Sonia Landy Sheridan,1978
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  Art, Science and Art Therapy Frances Kaplan,2000 This text urges art
therapists to be more scientifically-minded in their research and practice.
Proposing that study of the findings of other disciplines is crucial to its
development and reinforcement, it investigates research from these
disciplines.
  The Art-Science Symbiosis Marcelo Velasco,Ignacio Nieto,2024-02-22 This
book delves into the long-standing human aspiration to combine art and
science. In six chapters, The Art-Science Symbiosis outlines new approaches
to understand current scientific practice in general and art-science in
particular, showcasing how contemporary art can provide a unique perspective
on the meaning and potential of collaboration. With more than a hundred full
colour images, The Art-Science Symbiosis serves as a resource for researchers
interested in the art-science integration, as well as a general reference for
interdisciplinary and transdisciplinary work. In the book, twenty-two works
have been selected based on their inherent merits and for the emergent
knowledge that their art-science integration produces. These works have
sparked novel questions, ideas and curiosity amongst scientists and artists
alike which, we hope, will promote further dialogue not only amongst them but
with the general public, inspiring a process that may lead to diverse,
complex, and promising results with real-world consequences we have as yet to
uncover. The Key messages of the book are:● Contemporary art is a powerful
space of dialogue between science and the public● Interdisciplinary work
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based on symmetrical collaboration promotes groundbreaking results● Artistic
inquiry can lead to new understanding of scientific exploration● Art-science
practice could be started using a simple methodology
  Art + Science Now Stephen Wilson,2013-01-08 “In the face of ridicule and
cultural prejudice, the artists/scientists in this book show that good art
and good science are not so very different, and that when they find their
joint niche, their joining can make something powerful, interesting, and
beautiful.” —The Art Book In the twenty-first century, some of the most
dynamic works of art are being produced not in the studio but in the
laboratory, where artists probe cultural, philosophical, and social questions
connected with cutting-edge scientific and technological research. Their work
ranges across disciplines—microbiology, the physical sciences, information
technologies, human biology and living systems, kinetics, and robotics—taking
in everything from eugenics and climate change to artificial intelligence.
Art + Science Now provides an overview of this new strand of contemporary
art, showcasing the best international work. Featuring some 250 artists, it
presents a broad range of projects, from body art to bioengineering of plants
and insects, from computer-controlled video performances to large-scale
visual and sound installations.
  The Art and Science of Arrival Tanya Lapointe,2022-09-06 Official
retrospective companion book to the Paramount film Arrival starring Amy
Adams, Jereny Renner and Forest Whitaker, featuring concept art, sketches,
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behind-the-scenes photography and interviews with key creative and scientific
team members. Since its release in 2016, Denis Villeneuve’s Arrival, based on
the Hugo-nominated short story Story of Your Life by Ted Chiang, has embedded
itself firmly in the minds of moviegoers around the world. The film garnered
many accolades, including nine BAFTA nominations and eight Academy Award®
nominations, proceeding to win an Oscar® for Best Sound Editing and a BAFTA
for Best Sound. Since then, the film has generated larger conversations
within the cultural landscape of academia including film, philosophy, and
linguistics. In The Art and Science of Arrival, author and producer Tanya
Lapointe revisits the film and its legacy with the production’s key team
members. This lavish hardback volume recounts the genesis of this modern
classic, from Ted Chiang’s short story The Story of Your Life to its premiere
in Venice and its subsequent eight Academy Award(R) nominations. It explores
the film’s concept of non-linear time, and showcases the remarkable concept
art that brought the aliens, their ships and their startling logogram
language to life.
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